
KYP Meeting Minutes 
2-16-2025 

 

Treasurer's report 
The GoFundMe is up and accessible on the website and we are already receiving donations.  
We currently have ~980$ in our checking account, and are about a week away from being able 
to accept credit card donations. Huge thanks to our Treasurer Geoff Young for all of his hard 
work.  

Convention Planning 
The convention planning is underway, we have a few target locations and will be posting more 
information on the website in the upcoming weeks.  

Webmasters Report 
The website is practically complete with our intended version 1 launch and currently costing us 
.50c a month to host.  We have had reports on the website not working on various browsers or 
not loading at select times and are seeking reports on more information about these incidents.  

Spending Discussions 
Now that we have funding, we would like to start producing more material to spread the word 
about KYP. Geoff Sebestan has been taking the lead on generating most of the swag so far, and 
has put together a shopping list for our next order.  This mostly contains more handouts, but 
also includes sweatshirts which we will be wearing at community events we intend to participate 
in.  Any events that we intend to participate in will be listed on the website. 

Thank You Card Coordinator 
Thanking donors for their submissions is a must.  Shauna Rudd and Mikael Malone will be 
coordinating thank you cards.  Submit a donation to receive a card from Shauna and Mikael.  
We intend to keep spending low, but the cards will be covered by KYP.   

Todo Items: 
● Geoff Young and Geoff Sebastan will be coordinating a Patreon and we will be listing it 

on the website 
● Several EC members will decide on a location by next EC Meeting 
● Ryan Anderson will add a Meeting Minutes section to the website and post the past 

meeting minutes 
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